
HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE 

NOTICE 

Notice No. – HMC/ADM–24-25/07            Dated: 04/09/2024 

 

As per the direction of higher authority, candidates (admitted in mop-up phase) who have 

missed their UG Admission related Document Verification on 03.09.2024 & 04.09.2024 

are directed to contact college office positively on 07.09.2024 from 2pm-3.30pm with 

all necessary documents as per Notice No HMC/ADM–24-25/06 dated 31.08.2024, 

failing which their admission will be treated as cancelled.  

Please note 07.09.2024 is the last date for document verification in mop-up 

phase of admission. 
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